From: registrar

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 2:38 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -_
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 10:14 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Ramiel Nassara

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With wages never seeming to following inflation anymore, it does not seem like a fair practice to the consumer to allow
this increase. People don’t have a choice but to pay, as they need the service. We need protection from this sort of
practice.

-- Attachment --





